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June Payment
1 message

Tiffany Gates <hr@habitatvictoria.com> Fri, May 5, 2023 at 2:49 PM
To: Erin Booth <erin.e.booth@gmail.com>
Cc: Krista Bekkema <accounting@habitatvictoria.com>

Hi Erin,

Sorry to hear that you are between jobs. Exciting though that you have interviews lined up and yes, it is a great market for
employment seekers.

Despite the requirements of your occupancy agreement and in order to support you during this transitional period HFHV
CEO, Scott has approved a one time skip of your occupancy payment for the month of June 2023. Previously we had
reduced your payments for three months due to a medical leave and similar to that occasion we can assist on a
temporary basis.

Please keep us up to date on your search. We look forward to hearing about your new role and wish for it to be a good fit
for you professionally.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Gates

Director of HR & Family Services
Habitat for Humanity Victoria

849 Orono Avenue Victoria, BC V9B 2T9
Office: (250) 480-7688 ext. 105

www.habitatvictoria.com
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With heart and mind on Coast Salish Territory
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recurring gift to Habitat Victoria for Humanity







